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21 January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

We will be offering an after-school choir for Year 1 and 2 children on Mondays. The first session will start 
on Monday 24 February (the first Monday back after half term) and will continue for the rest of the year.  

This club will be run by Miss Wigmore from 3:15pm – 4:00pm, and the children will need to be collected 
at 4:00pm from the office. The choir will run all year, so please ensure that your child is willing to commit 
their time before signing up. There are approximately 30 spaces available, so spaces will be assigned on a 
first come, first served basis.  

In this club, children will be given the opportunity to learn singing strategies, simple songs and 
performance techniques. They will have opportunities to share their songs with the school community 
and, over time, will be offered other performance opportunities.  

If your child would like to take part in this club, please complete the Google Form by clicking on the link by 
Monday 27 January. Choir request form 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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